Elliott, Penny

From: Bennett, Bob

Sent: Monday, September 30, 2013 1:37 PM
To: Oneil, Deann; Elliott, Penny

Subject: FW: Resignation as Softball Coach

Bob Bennett

Sheridan HS

Athletic Director

503-843-2162
bob.bennett@sheridan.k12.or.us

————— Original Message-----

From: Daniel Womeldorf [mailto:dwomeldorf@bop.gov]
Sent: Monday, September 30, 2013 1:36 PM

To: Bennett, Bob; Oneil, Deann

Subject: Resignation as Softball Coach

I personally regret to inform you of my resignation as Softball Coach. I was notified of my
promotion to Seattle Washington today. I have found a love in coaching softball and
developing the girls. This is a bitter sweet decision in my career.

Once again thank you for the opportunity to Coach!

Dan Womeldorf



